                                                  




































THANK YOU . . . if you returned the Census Organic Production Survey report form you received earlier this month.





If you have not returned your report form, please take some time to complete and return it by June xx, 2009. Your prompt reply will provide valuable information that your community can use as it plans for the future and it gives U.S. agriculture a voice. Please be assured that your individual responses will be kept completely confidential, with all published information reported only in aggregate form.





If you have questions or need help, please call us at (888) 424-7828.





Sincerely,











Dr. Cynthia Z. Clark


Administrator, National Agricultural Statistics Service


U.S. Department of Agriculture


























